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Information pursuant to Article 13 of Regulation (EU) 2016/679 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Dear user, 
 
before providing the data concerning you, it is necessary that you read a series of information that 
can help you understand the reasons for which your personal data will be processed, what your 
rights are and how you can exercise them, in harmony with the provisions of the European 
Regulation on the protection of personal data 2016/679 (so-called GDPR) and of the Legislative 
Decree 196/2003 and subsequent amendments, so-called Privacy Code, whose objective is to 
protect the fundamental rights and freedoms of individuals. This Notice relates exclusively to the 
processing of data communicated by the User or otherwise obtained as a result of using this 
website. The information is provided only for this Site and not for other websites that may be 
consulted by the User via links. 
 
Holder of the treatment 
The Data Controller is Intexo Società Benefit Srl, Via del Tritone, 169 - 00187 Rome (RM), Tel. 
06322968.1, Mail info@intexo.it. 
 
The aforementioned addresses are the same that you can use in case of exercise of your rights 
pursuant to art. 15/22 GDPR. 
 
Purpose of the processing and legal basis 
The Data Controller through this Site can collect data, such as navigation data: the computer 
systems and software procedures used to operate the Site acquire, during their normal operation, 
some data whose transmission is implicit in the use of communication protocols of the Internet. 
These data are used for the sole purpose of obtaining information for the correct functioning of 
the site. 
Furthermore, the Data Controller may collect data spontaneously communicated by the User 
during telephone calls or e-mails requesting information forwarded to the same, also through the 
contact section on the Site, as well as for the application in relation to the "work with us". 
 
The legal basis of the aforementioned treatments can be found in the execution of the service 
expressly requested by the User and in the fulfillment of this request. 
 



                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

Recipients or categories of recipients to whom the personal data may be disclosed 
 
The data voluntarily provided through the site will be stored electronically in the site database on 
the host server and are protected with adequate security measures from the risks of loss, 
destruction and unauthorized access. The Data Controller informs that the persons specifically 
authorized by the same have access to the data, as well as any technicians and / or consultants 
responsible for managing the website - with whom contracts have been signed pursuant to art. 28 
GDRR for the regularization of the relationship with the Data Processor: the data will not be 
further disclosed to third parties, except by virtue of state laws and specific requests from the 
Authority. 
 
The updated list of Managers and persons in charge of processing is kept at the Data Controller's 
registered office. 

International data transfers 

The personal data collected or produced (processed) in the context of the site will not be 
transferred outside the European Union. 

Processing methods 

The processing of Personal Data is carried out by means of the operations indicated pursuant to 
art. 4 n. 2), of the "GDPR" and of the Applicable Regulations and more precisely: collection, 
registration, organization, conservation, consultation, processing, modification, selection, 
extraction, comparison, use, interconnection, blocking, communication, cancellation and 
destruction of data. The personal data of the interested party are subjected to both paper and 
electronic and / or automated processing, in any case in compliance with the principles of 
lawfulness, transparency and correctness and the provisions of art. 32 of the GDPR 2016/679 on 
security measures, by persons specifically appointed and in compliance with the provisions of art. 
29 GDPR 2016/679. 

Retention period and duration of treatment 

Personal data will be kept for the time necessary to achieve the purposes for which they are 
collected, unless otherwise provided by law. 

 



                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

Rights of the interested party 

The User has the right to obtain from the Data Controller, pursuant to Articles 15-22 GDPR, 
confirms whether or not personal data concerning him is being processed and in this case he has 
the right to: 

- obtain access to personal data, request its correction or cancellation, limit the processing of 
personal data concerning him or to oppose their treatment; 

- where applicable, to receive personal data concerning him in a structured format (data 
portability); 

- be informed of the existence of an automated decision-making process, including profiling; 

- if expressed, to withdraw the consent at any time without prejudice to the lawfulness of the 
processing based on the consent given before the revocation; 

- propose a complaint to the Supervisory Authority. 

Nature of the data and consequence of the lack of communication 

The provision of personal data by the User is necessary for the sole purpose of following up the 
request for information and / or analysis of the CV for the purpose of the application, 
consequently, failure to provide it will only make it impossible for the Data Controller, as well as 
evaluation of the position for the case of response to the request "work with us". 

This information is updated as of 03/25/2022 and may be subject to changes due to the 
introduction of new rules on the protection of personal data. 

         Intexo Società Benefit S.r.l. 


